TRANSITION BLACK ISLE

Minutes of Comms meeting – 4pm on Mon 3 Nov 2014

	Present
Wendy, (Chair), Anne Thomas, Peter Moffatt  Maggie Dove, Berbel Dister Jon Palmer


	Action points

	1. Apologies –  John, Vanessa Penny Susan
    Matters arising from Minutes  – none
	

	2. Preserving

We agreed it is rather too late in the year to have this so suggestion is to hold it at Cromarty Brewery next September.  Willing volunteers are Penny, Jo Hunt, Sarah Grant and Maggie

In due course we need someone to lead on this project
	

	3. Website
Peter will keep our “about” page up to date by adding new text and photos – 4th birthday cake still there!!!  He will also propose a new way of archiving our events to the admin meeting identifying costs involved


	Peter

	4. Conversations 

Susan Howard has proposed a pilot conversations event and Maggie will liaise with her and contact people in Comrie who have recently had experience of such gatherings.  Thursday 11 Dec at someone’s house is the proposed date.

	Susan

Maggie

	5. Carbon Clever conference – 17 Nov THC

Anne will check out what is expected of us at the event and the number of stalls allocated.  Wendy will have 2 new display posters ready, one on Million Miles and the other on Black Isle Bicycles.   

	Anne
Wendy

	6. Pot luck supper – 5 Dec

Set up at 6.30 – pot luck from 7pm till 9.30.  Quick summary of activities by Anne beforehand and with suggestion of donation to cover cost of hiring room.  Need to check enough cutlery and crockery at Dolphin centre and email all members. 


	Anne

Wendy

	7. Energy Debate

Anne is now leading on this and next meeting is on 12 Nov after which we will know if comms needs to be engaged.  Posters and general publicity likely.  Date – early Feb but TBC.
	

	8. Wind farm meeting Sat Nov 15

All in hand so little for comms to do apart from being there on stall. Ensure all other activities TBI is involved in are displayed including Black Isle Bikes and Million Miles. 
	

	9 AOCB  

Jon has offered to write article on successful apple pressing for Chatterbox and Wendy will attempt to put something on Take One Action website about TBI.
	Jon

Wendy

	Next meeting 

Thurs 8 Jan at Allangrange again – good service from them – thanks Daryl
	All please note


Wendy

Nov 5 2014
